
Hello Kenneth. You are scheduled for a telehealth 
appointment on Monday March 30th at 8:00 AM. Please be 
available at your computer at that time and Dr. Andrew 
Appelbaum will come on the line as soon as he or she can. 
Use a computer or device with a good internet connection, 
webcam, and speakers. You will receive a separate email 30 
minutes prior to your appointment with instructions on how 
to connect. If you run into issues connection, please call our 
office at 425 – 378 – 8190 for assistance. Please note this 
televisit will be billed to your insurance as an office visit and 
may be subject to a copay or be applied to your deductible or 
coinsurance.  
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